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Dear Bank of Montana Customers, 
 
We hope this leƩer finds you well and that you are enjoying this beauƟful spring weather! 
 
The purpose of this leƩer is to provide noƟficaƟon that the Missoula Parking Commission will be 
repairing the parking lot structure located immediately to the west of the bank beginning around June 1, 
2025. The project is expected to be completed by the end of November 2025. Unfortunately, during the 
construcƟon, this parking lot will be closed for the enƟrety of this project. We sincerely apologize for the 
inconvenience and wish to share some alternate parking opƟons: 
 
Park Place Garage – This parking garage is directly across PaƩee street from Bank of Montana/the 
Millennium Building. Instead of turning right onto Bank Street, into our parking lot as you normally 
would do, you would turn leŌ into the parking garage entrance. This is the same structure that Market 
on Front is located in. It is approximately 50 yards from the parking lot to the entrance of Bank of 
Montana. The first 1 hour of parking in the Park Place Garage is free of charge. 
 
Riverside Parking Lot - This parking lot is located just south of the bank on the other side of the 
Northwestern Energy substaƟon. The north most row, up against the NWE substaƟon will be designated 
for Bank of Montana customers. You should see signage referencing bank parking. These designated 
parking spots are free of charge.    
 
Bank of Montana wants to be as accommodaƟng as possible during this Ɵme. Our night drop box will 
conƟnue to be accessible, and please do not hesitate to reach out and we can assist in facilitaƟng 
alternaƟve opƟons for deposits and other banking business to make this process as headache-free as 
possible.  Again, we apologize for the inconvenience. 
 
Please do not hesitate to call or email with quesƟons at 406-829-2662 or operaƟons@bankofmt.com 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Emilie Johnston 
EVP 
Bank of Montana 
 
 
 
 


